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26/11/2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 4 – Vindolanda & Roman Army Museum – Monday 19th November 2018 
 

In relation to our topic work Year 4 will be visiting Vindolanda & The Roman Army Museum on 
Monday 19th November 2018.  
 

In order to take full advantage of Vindolanda we will depart school at 8.30am prompt returning to 
school for 3.45pm. We will be travelling by coach.  Please ensure your child is at school for an 
8.15am registration. 
 

Your child will need to wear school uniform including strong sensible footwear.  This is essential 
due to the outdoor nature of the visit and if your child does not have suitable footwear unfortunately 
they will not be able to take part.   
 

Please Note: 
 

 If your child is entitled to Free School Meals, school will provide them with a packed lunch. 

 If your child is NOT entitled to Free School Meals, please ensure you provide a packed 
lunch with a drink.  (Please do not include products containing nuts in your child’s lunch 
box)   

 

Please complete the consent slip and return to the school office by Monday 12th November. 
 

A voluntary contribution towards the cost would be appreciated; school will fund the transport 
costs. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr S Kelly 
Year 4 Teacher 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Year 4 – Vindolanda & Roman Army Museum – Monday 19th November 2018 
 

 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………..  
 

 
I give permission for my child to attend the Vindolanda & Roman Army Museum visit. 
 
 

Signed Parent/Carer…………………………………………………………… 

□ Voluntary contribution enclosed.  (Please  box). Many thanks. 

 
Please return to school office by Monday 12th November 2018 
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